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To all visitors to Hanwa Memorial Hospital
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IIf you have symptoms such as fever, rash, cough, runny
nose, or conjunctival congestion, please do not enter the

clinic and call us directly.
If you are a patient from overseas who cannot speak
Japanese, please tell us"KANSENSYO BYOUINMAE

MATTERU" over the phone.
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We ask for your understanding and cooperation in taking
measures to prevent the spread of infectious diseases.
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